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Have Your Say – proposed changes to parking in 
Beverly Hills town centre 
Georges River Council propose to improve parking for visitors to the shopping and 
entertainment precinct at Beverly Hills. 

 
What are we doing? 
 
Georges River Council has worked with Transport for 
NSW (TfNSW) to review current parking 
arrangements and identify opportunities to improve 
parking for visitors to the town centre. 
 
Council proposes to temporarily convert some 
existing unrestricted parking spaces in the 
surrounding residential area, to timed parking. The 
parking restrictions will be reassessed at the end of 
the trial before a final decision is made.  
 
Benefits 
 
Beverly Hills is a key strategic location that offers an 
abundance of amenities and services for the local 
community. To ensure small businesses surrounding 
King Georges Road continue to thrive, additional 
short-term parking is proposed for their customers. 

These temporary changes will be located within a 
short walking distance and will provide more short-
term parking spaces for customers, residents, and 
businesses in the local area. 

The temporary changes will provide improved 
pedestrian connectivity, accessibility, and priority 
along and across the corridor while improving vehicle 
turnover throughout the day. 

Location of parking changes 
 
The changes will be on the following local residential 
streets in Beverly Hills:  

• Frederick Avenue east of King Georges Road to Lee 
Avenue  

• Car park south of Frederick Avenue 
• Norfolk Avenue east of King Georges Road to Lee 

Avenue  
• Beresford Avenue east of King Georges Road to 

Lee Avenue 
• Car park south of Beresford Avenue    
• Edgbaston Road east of Melvin Street to King 

Georges Road  
• Hampden Street south of Edgbaston Road to 

Stoney Creek Road 
• Melvin Street south of Edgbaston Road to 15 

Melvin Street 
 

We want your feedback  

Please send us your comments on these proposed changes by 19 April 2024 via email to 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or contact our project information line on 1800 684 490. 

 



 Contact us 
 

 
1800 684 490 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 www.transport.nsw.gov.au/beverly-hills-ccp 
                                                                        

Georges River Council will carefully consider your feedback, with the final proposed temporary changes to be 
reported to the Traffic Advisory Committee for consideration.  
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